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Attention All Providers:  You Must Re-Enroll within 60 days 
of the Date on Your Re-Enrollment Letter  
Beginning June 1, 2012, providers are required to re-enroll in Nevada Medicaid and Nevada Check Up once 
every 36 months.  Providers will receive a re-enrollment letter 60 days prior to their enrollment end date and a 
reminder letter 20 days before the enrollment deadline. 

Providers who do not re-enroll within 60 days of the date on their re-enrollment letter will 
have their provider contract terminated.  The result of the termination is that no payment will 
be made to the provider for dates of service after the effective date of the termination. 

When you receive the letter, you must re-enroll by completing the Provider Enrollment Application and Contract and 
Enrollment Checklist required for your provider type.  Be sure to check the re-enrollment checkbox at the top of the 
application.  

Please review the Provider Re-Enrollment Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) on the Provider Enrollment webpage 
for additional information. 

http://www.medicaid.nv.gov/providers/checklist.aspx
http://www.medicaid.nv.gov/providers/enroll.aspx
http://www.medicaid.nv.gov/providers/enroll.aspx

